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Year 6 – KS2 Assessments 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The KS2 assessments are up and coming and will officially take place: 

Monday 13th May 2024 - Thursday 16th May 2024 

The timetable for the week is standard and is set by the government, so therefore goes as 
follows: 

Monday 13th May – Grammar and Spelling Papers 

Tuesday 14th May– Reading Paper 

Wednesday 15th May – Maths Paper 1, Maths Paper 2 

Thursday 16th May – Maths Paper 3 

The children in Year 6 have been working hard to prepare for these assessments and to ensure 
they run smoothly we wanted to highlight a few key pieces of information. 

 Children must arrive to school on time for these days. This is to ensure official 
registers are completed, but also to ensure that there is enough time for children to settle 
into their school day before the assessments begin. To help with this we are offering a 
free breakfast club on all of the assessment mornings. Children can arrive at their 
classroom from 8.15am. 

 A good night’s sleep is vital! Please ensure your child(ren) are in bed at a suitable time 
and have had time to switch off and relax at home. 

We would like to thank you for all of your support so far this year and we are looking forward to 
celebrating the end of the assessments with a celebration free lunch, at school, for all Year 6 
pupils on Thursday 16th May If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to get in 
touch with your child’s class teacher. 

Kind regards, 

 
Mrs Bunn, Mrs Taylor & Mr Shaw 

Year 6 Teachers 

 
 


